
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
SEC:APL:RKD:96119:19      January 25, 2019 
 
 
BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department 
25th Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
Sub.: Intimation to Stock Exchange  

 
Ref.: Aplab Limited – Scrip Code: 517096 

 
This is to inform you that Aplab Limited experienced a data outage over the weekend of 
19th - 20th of January, 2019. On further analysis, and after consultations with our 
datacenter service providers, it was concluded today, 25 January, 2019, that there is a 
strong likelihood of irrecoverable data loss. 
 
The extent of the loss is still not determinable, and the company is looking at alternative 
ways to meet its financial reporting obligations. The unavailability of a resource planning 
system could hamper Company operations. The Company is exploring all possible 
actions to minimize impact to our operations.  
 
Kindly take the same on your records. 

 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Aplab Limited 
 

  
 
Rajesh K. Deherkar 
Company Secretary & 
Finance Controller 


